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JlOVISORY 
The public is advised that the Philippine Consulate General 

(PCG) in Calgary will be closed during the following holidays in 

November 2020: 

• 11 November, Wednesday: Remembrance Day (Canada)

• 30 November, Monday: Bonifacio Day (Philippines)

For emergency matters (related to deaths and arrests of Filipino nationals only), please call 

+ 1.587 .577 .1524. /G (,'J�\')? 
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